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MIBCO Appoints New General Secretary
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The Motor Industry Bargaining Council (MIBCO) is pleased to announce the appointment of
Mr Paulos Masemola as the new General Secretary of the Council, effective 1 November
2024.
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His wealth of experience include working at Skynet, IMAS Financial Services and Tsebo
Outsourcing Solutions (Fedics) holding various positions like Credit Controller, Debtors
Supervisor, Credit Control Manager and Regional Secretary.

Mr Masemola brings valuable leadership and a strong commitment to advancing MIBCO'’s
mandate and mission to service the motor industry and maintain industrial peace. He holds a
National Diploma in Financial Information Systems from Tshwane University of Technology,
Diploma in Credit from the Institute of Bankers, Advanced Diploma in Credit (UNISA),
Diploma in Management (Damelin), Senior Leadership Development Programme from Wits
Business School, Postgraduate Diploma in Labour Law (UJ) and a Certificate Programme in
Pension Fund Law (UNISA).

MIBCO is both confident and excited that Mr Masemola will make significant contributions in
driving the Council forward and fostering strong relationships with all of our stakeholders.
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